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We are honifled to hear of yet another vicious attack in our region - this time on

people travelling on a Translux bus from Cape Town to Johannesburg.

We extend our deep sympathies to those passengers who are suffering from injuries
and shock after this senseless act of violence.

We strongly condemn this attack and call on the perpetrators - whoever they may be -
to come to their senses. Those involved in attacks of this kind must realise that they
must take responsibility, not only for their individual acts, but for contriubting to
climate of violence that may eventually consume us all.
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